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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UM 1908 
   
In the Matter of  
 
LUMEN TECHNOLOGIES, 
 
Proposed Commission Action Pursuant to ORS 
756.515 to Suspend and Investigate Price Plan 
(UM 1908), 

  
 
NOTICE OF SUBSTITUTION OF COUNSEL 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that effective immediately, Jennifer Hill-Hart is replacing Michael 

Goetz as counsel for the Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board in this docket. Her mailing address, telephone, 

and email are: 

 

Jennifer Hill-Hart 
Policy Manager 

Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board 
610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 

Portland, OR 97205 
503.227.1984 

jennifer@oregoncub.org 
 
 Dated this 31st day of October, 2022. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/Jennifer Hill-Hart 
 
Jennifer Hill-Hart, OSB #195484 
Policy Manager 
Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board  
610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 
Portland, OR 97205 
T. 503.227.1984 
E. jennifer@oregoncub.org 
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